
 3 June 2022 HPC e-Bulletin  
Kia ora koutou 

Dear Parents / Whānau 

 

Year 10s Learning from Home 

Thank you for your cooperation with Year 10s being rostered home today. Hopefully there will be no further need for rostering home 

of year levels; however a bulletin will be sent out Monday morning should this be necessary.  

 

Senior Report Evening: 

This is now postponed until next Thursday 9 June 4pm to 8pm in the hope that most staff will be available for these interviews. As 

some bookings were cancelled due to unavailability, it is important that you to go online and re-book or check your time slots still 

suit. www.schoolinterviews.co.nz (code: aczwc). Our main message to students currently is to make the most of the remaining five 

weeks of this semester. Every credit counts.  

 

Board Policy Review 

The following policies are due for renewal: 

• Behaviour Management 

• Bullying and Online Bullying 

• Surrender and Retention of Property and Searches 

 

To view these policies and provide feedback, go to SchoolDocs 

Username: haurakiplains 

Password: haurakidocs 

 

Community Conduct Policy 

Unfortunately there have been a rising number of incidents of abusive type behaviours towards staff. Attached is the Board policy 

regarding expectations for Community Conduct.  

 

Cross Country 

Thanks to South Farms for the use of their farm for the HPC, Thames Valley and Waikato Cross Countries. The Waikato event is 

happening this coming Wednesday. 

 

Year 13 Course Confirmation for Semester B 

The Year 13 Course Confirmation will be held from 6 - 17 June. Please see Mrs Casey if changes are required. 

 

Sickbay/Medication Held for Students 

As per our policy we need to have permission slips signed by parents whose students have medication held in the Sickbay, the 

Student Centre will email these to parents to complete and return forms. If we do not receive a form, we will be unable to hand 

medication to your child. 

 

Passes Out of School 

For safety reasons, it is essential that the school knows the whereabouts of students at all times during the school day. Students 

who need to leave the school grounds for any reason during the school day need a Street Pass. This is issued by the Deputy 

Principal and requires a written note from home. Street passes are not issued to buy lunch or food downtown; rather they are for 

things like going to the doctor, picking up a script from the pharmacy or a meeting/interview at a business.  

  

Picking Up Students during School Hours 

If parents are needing to pick up their children during the school day, please arrange to pick them up at the Student Centre.  

 

Often students fall ill and consequently want to go home. Since students are not allowed to have their phones at school, they 

cannot phone/text/email their parents to pick them up. Students have to go to the Student Centre and the staff member will call 

the parent and organise for the student to be picked up. 

 

Careers: 

• Defence Forces Visit - Thursday 9 June 12:30pm in the School Hall. 

• AUT Liaison Visit - Wednesday 22 June 10:40am in the Careers Centre. 

• Tertiary Preparation Evening - Tuesday 21 June 7pm in the School Hall.  

 

Enjoy the long weekend. 

 

Ngaire Harris 

PRINCIPAL 

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz
http://www.schooldocs.co.nz
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bRmpFdMnMrJHpBu9y3pfwaIH703ONjpk0ulb0PgjCRY/edit?usp=sharing

